CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE
Public Works Department

INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

December 28, 2000
TO: John Murray, Engineering Associate - PWD
FROM: Glenn Jurgensen, SuperintendenE%m Drainage Maint - PWD

SUBJECT:  S0O-19 PERMIT (McDonalds/Lomas/Broadway)

Afinal inspection was conducted on (McDonalds/Lomas/Broadway) SO-19 project. The project
was found to be in compliance with all City requirements for drainage. The request for a
Certificate of Occupancy should be approved.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 291-6214.

c: file




